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2020 Trinity College Dublin (TCD) Law Student Colloquium

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Committee of the Trinity College Dublin (TCD) Law Student Colloquium is delighted to announce our call for speakers for our 12th annual Colloquium, which will be held on Saturday, 8th February 2020. The Colloquium is Ireland’s leading student conference and welcomes applications from undergraduate and postgraduate students as well as recent graduates in practice. Each year, we welcome students from across Ireland, the UK and continental Europe to present their papers.

If you are interested in speaking at the Colloquium, you may submit an abstract on any area of law for anonymous consideration by the committee via this link by 6pm on Friday 15th November 2019. Abstracts should be between 300-400 words and may be on any area of law. Applicants may submit more than one abstract. Successful applicants will be informed by December 12th 2019. Abstracts can be submitted via this link: https://forms.gle/ZiTyjjdfbN7SLXaK9 


The author of the best paper will receive a cash prize of €250 and the winning paper will be published in the Trinity College Law Review (www.trinitycollegelawreview.org/).

We look forward to receiving your submissions! If you have any questions, please email law.student.colloquium@gmail.com. 
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